

June 2018



Volume 13, Issue 10

Marshall Elementary School 4407 116th Street NE Marysville, WA 98271 (360) 965-1600 Attendance Line (24 Hrs): (360) 965-1601

This Issue:

Farewell to Our Retirees	2
Spirit Week	2
Every Minute in Classroom	2
Reminders	3
Supply Lists	3
Did You Know?	3
Yearbooks Arrived	3
Free Summer Meals for Kids & Teens	3
Important Dates	4
Field Day	4
Quick Office Notes	4
PTSA Notes	4
No Flip Flops	4
Grad Walk @ Marshall	4
Summer Office Hours	4

note: friday. June 21 is the last day of school.

II:20 Dismissa



Principal's Message

Dear Marshall Families,

Marshall/MCEP Celebrations

We have many reasons to celebrate our cultural and academic growth this year at Marshall. First our PTSA Outstanding Educators for this year are Karin Perdue and Amy Schaffler. Our Golden Acorn winners are Priscilla Keith and Stephanie O'Dell. Thanks for all that you do in making Marshall a great place to be. Second, we have students from Mrs. Green and Ms. Jenkin's classes that won the Bus Safety Poster Contest. Great job to Kamilla Thurmond, Elle Glover, Savea Kazen, and Jasmine Goellner.

In addition to the above celebrations, I would just like to simply recognize and compliment the collaboration and growth at Marshall this year. We continue to take academic risks in creating a positive learning environment for the students and staff at Marshall. I appreciate all students, staff and families. Marshall is a great place to be and we are lucky to be here! Have a great summer!



Thank you, Kelly Sheward Marshall Principal

Please keep our office informed of any address and/or phone number changes. This will ensure that you will receive summer mailings and other types of contacts.

Thank you!

Save the Dates!

Back-to-School BBQ—Thursday, August 29, 2019

The 2019—2020 School Year will begin as follows: Grades I through 5—Wednesday, September 4, 2019 Kindergarten and Preschool—Monday, September 9, 2019

Marshall Elementary School's Back-to-School BBQ will be held on Thursday, August 29, 2019 unless you receive further notice that the date has changed. It is at that time that you will be able to find out in which class your student is placed. You will also have the opportunity to meet your student's teacher, visit the classroom, join the PTSA, have a volunteer badge photo taken and enjoy a BBQ dinner. Watch your summer mail for more specifics!

Have of Great

Farewell to Our Retirees

"Diamonds are nothing more than chunks of coal that stuck to their jobs."

(Malcom Stevenson Forbes)

We are both happy and sad to announce that two staff members at Marshall Elementary School have retired or will retire from the Marysville School District at the conclusion of this school year. While we share their joy as they move on to a new phase in their lives, we feel an emptiness at this change. The following have affected countless students, parents and staff alike:

- Mrs. Shari McCornack, School Psychologist
- Mrs. Jackie Walker, Paraprofessional

Many of you know one or both of these employees and we hope you will join us in wishing these "diamonds" the bliss that comes from knowing they have touched so many in such a sparkling and positive manner.

Fair winds and following seas!



As the school year comes to a close, Marshall is delighted to once again have "Spirit Week". Have your student dress and show their school spirit by participating tastefully in the following themes:

- * Monday, June 17—Marshall Spirit Wear Day
- * Tuesday, June 18—Tropical Tuesday
- * WEDNESDAY, JUNE 19—WACKY SOCKS & HAIR DAY
- * THURSDAY, JUNE 20—COLOR ME CRAZY DAY
- * FRIDAY, JUNE 21—SPORTS DAY

Please remember that we will still be learning and teaching. Remind your student that although these days are very fun, we must still continue to grow brains and learn throughout the day.

Clothing must be school-appropriate. Students will still go to recess and PE; be mindful of movement while selecting items to wear!



As the 2018-2019 school year quickly comes to an end, we want to remind you of the importance of your children's attendance in school.

One of our goals is to increase attendance district-wide. The research shows that missing 10% of school, which is only 2 days a month or 18 days in a school year is enough to negatively impact students academic success. These days add up in a hurry.

Please familiarize yourself with our attendance policies posted on the MSD website and help us, help your student have a very successful end to the 2018-2019 school year and a great beginning to the 2019-2020 school year!

Non-Discrimination Statement Marysville School District does not discriminate in any programs or activities on the basis of sex, race, creed, religion, color, national origin, age, veteran or military status, sexual orientation, gender expression or identity, disability, or the use of a trained dog guide or service animal and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups. The following employees have been designated to address questions and complaints of alleged discrimination: Civil Rights Coordinator - Gregg Kuehn, Risk Management Supervisor, gregg kuehn@msd25.org, 360-965-0110; Title IX Officer - Tracy Souza, Executive Director of Human Resources, tracy souza@msd25.org, 360-965-0071; Section 504 Coordinator, Nancy Smith, Director of Categorical Programs, nancy_smith@msd25.org, 360-965-0051; ADA Coordinator - Ginger Merkel, Executive Director of Special Education, ginger_merkel@msd25.org, 360-965-0174. Address: 4220 80th Street NE, Marysville, WA 98270. Website: www.msd25.org Marysville School District is a drug- and tobacco-free workplace. You can report discrimination and discriminatory harassment to any school staff member or to the district's Civil Rights Coordinator, listed above. You also have the right to file a complaint. Please Note: Policies that address this issue are Policy 3210 "Non Discrimination" & 5010 "Non Discrimination and Affirmative Action." These Policies are available online at www.msd25.org, at your school, or at the District Office: 4220 80th Street NE, Marysville, WA, 360-

The Marshall Mustang page 2

Volume 137 Issue 10 page 3

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Longrightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

Reminders!!

- Please do not park in the handicapped parking spaces unless you have the appropriate visible documentation.
- We still have some Spirit Gear available for purchase. Subject to stock on hand.
- The parking lot directly in front of the office and flag pole is for staff only. Cars parked inappropriately sometimes block the buses and cause a delay in dismissal.
- The driveway West of the school is off limits for volunteers and visitors—automobiles as well as people walking! It is not a safe walking route. Vehicles are limited to staff and kitchen deliveries.

Supply Lists

☆ ☆

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

☆

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\cancel{\sim}}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\cancel{\sim}}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\cancel{\sim}}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\sim}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

★ Supply lists for the 2019—2020 school year
★ will be provided to you in your student's report card. Please note that some teachers ask for items specific to their class. You may wish to wait to purchase these "special items" until you find out who your student's teacher is on August 29, 2019.

The common items are identified on the list as such and should be easily obtained anytime during the summer.

Did You Know?

Teachers continue to teach every school day and the last few days of school are just as important as any other day.

The Yearbooks have Arrived!

They are amazing! We still have some available for order at the price of \$17.00 each. Reserve your copy now! Yearbooks will be handed out on Thursday, June 13, 2019. Order one before they are all gone!



Free Summer Meals for Kids & Teens

Marysville School District will be offering our Free Summer Meals for Kids again this summer. This program is open to anyone and free for all children ages 18 and under. Your child does not need to be enrolled in school to participate.

Our program will be offered Monday through Friday beginning July 8 and running through August 9. Our sites and serving times are as follows:

	<u>Breaktast</u>	<u>Luncn</u>
Allen Creek Elementary	9:30—9:45	12:15—12:45
Cascade Elementary	9:30—9:45	12:15—12:45
Liberty Elementary	9:30—9:45	12:15—12:45
Marshall Elementary	9:30—9:45	12:15—12:45
Shoultes Elementary	9:30—9:45	12:15—12:45
Beach Street Boys & Girls Club	8:30—9:00	11:30—12:00

June 24 through June 28 & July 1 through 3 only:

Maysville Pilchuck High School 7:30—8:00 11:00—11:30

Monday through Thursday, July 8 through August 2 only:

Quil Ceda Tulalip Elementary 9:30—9:45 12:15—12:45

Tuesday, Thursday and Friday only:

Cedar Grove Apartments N/A 12:00 – 12:30

Adults 19 years of age and older can participate at the cost of: \$3.00 for breakfast and/or \$4.50 for lunch.

This program is FREE to those 18 years of age and younger.

Please contact Marysville School District with any questions or comments.

This program has been brought to you by the Marysville School District.

IMPORTANT DATES

- Tuesday, June 4—Safety Patrol Pool Party
- Friday, June 7–Doughnuts with Dads
- Tuesday, June 11–Grad Walk
- Wednesday, June 12–Family BBQ
- June 12–14 Book Fair
- Thursday, June 13–Field Day
- Thursday, June 13–Yearbooks Handed Out
- June 17–21–Spirit Week
- Tuesday, June 18–2:05 Dismissal
- Tuesday, June 18–5th Grade Graduation
- Wednesday, June 19–2:05 Dismissal
- Thursday, June 20–5th Grade Fun Day
- Thursday, June 20–2:05 Dismissal
- Friday, June 21–Last Day 11:20 Dismissal

Field Day

Mr. Stevenson always creates a wonderful Field Day experience for all of our students. If you would like to help out, even for a brief period of time, please contact Mr. Stevenson at:

Tyler_Stevenson@msd25.org

QUICK OFFICE NOTES

Please remember to do the following before the end of the school year:

- Return Library Books
- Pay Lunch Balances
- Ensure Office has Current Address & Phone Numbers
- Check Lost & Found for Missing Items



Announcing 2019-2020 Officers

THE FOLLOWING INDIVIDUALS HAVE GRACIOUSLY AGREED TO FULFILL THE DUTIES OF THEIR RESPECTIVE OFFICES FOR THE 2019—2020 SCHOOL YEAR:

- PRESIDENT:
- STEPHANIE O; DELL
 VICE PRESIDENT: KARI BRICKEY
- Secretary: Jody Ward
- Treasurer: Priscilla Keith

IT IS NEVER TOO EARLY OR TOO LATE TO JOIN THE PTSA AND HELP ALL OF OUR STUDENTS.
COMMITTEES ARE FORMING AND WILL NEED SUPPORT. IF THERE IS SOMETHING THAT INTERESTS YOU, PLEASE FEEL FREE TO CONTACT OUR PTSA OFFICERS OR A COMMITTEE CHAIR.

THANK YOU TO ALL PTSA VOL-UNTEERS WHO WORKED SO HARD TO ENSURE OUR STUDENTS WERE ABLE TO TAKE PART IN FIELD TRIPS AND OTHER FUN AND EDUCATIONAL ACTIVITIES THROUGHOUT THE SCHOOL YEAR.



Please do not allow your student to wear flip-flops to school! They are not designed

for safe play or PE classes.

LINEA DE INFORMACION DE ESCUELAS EN ESPANOL

(360) 965-0254 wern

(SPANISH INFO LINE FOR FAMILIES: (360) 965-0254)

Информационный

Авоответчик на Руссом

Язъіке: (360) 965-0253

(RUSSIAN INFO LINE FOR FAMILIES: (360) 965-0253)

On Tuesday, June 11 at 1:30 PM, all 2019 graduates are welcome to participate in

Marshall's Grad Walk. Seniors will wear their

cap and gown and walk through Marshall's halls, receiving congratulations from our students. Call the office for details at (360) 965-1600.



Summer Office Hours

Marshall Elementary School's office will be open through Monday June 29, 2019 and will reopen on Tuesday, August 20, 2019.